
 

Board Report 

Brackett High School 

Date: 10-14-2013 
 

Enrollment: Brackett High School 

9
th
  Grade 60      same    

10
th
 Grade 51      +3     

11
th
 Grade 44      -3 

12
th
 Grade 56      same      

Total HS 211     same   

 

 

Enrollment: DAEP 

9
th
  Grade 1        same 

10
th
 Grade  

11
th
 Grade  

12
th
 Grade  

Total DAEP  

 

Total HS Enrollment- 212   same       

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Discipline Report: From 9-2-2013 To 9-30-2013  

Total number of discipline referrals  

General misbehavior (talking, 

swearing, tardy etc.) 

5 

Skipping 3 

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs 1 

Bullying  

 

 
Staff Development (September 2, 2013 to September 30, 2013) 

 

David Edwards – Greenhand Camp – 

Hondo, Texas 

9/18/2013 – 9/18/2013 

Louisa Stone – CTE Director’s 

Meeting - Sabinal, Texas 

9/23/2013 – 9/23/2013 

Kevin Newsom – CTE Director’s 

Meeting - Sabinal, Texas  

9/23/2013 – 9/23/2013 

David Edwards – CTE Practicum 

Training at ESC 20 San Antonio, 

TX 

9/26/2013 – 9/26/2013 

Yolanda Rueda – CTE Practicum 

Training at ESC 20 San Antonio, 

9/26/2013 – 9/26/2013 



Texas  

Misty Rose – CTE Practicum 

Training at ESC 20 San Antonio, 

Texas 

9/26/2013 – 9/26/2013 

Jamie Ballew – ESC 20 Regional 

Math Coordinators – San Antonio, 

Texas 

9/27/2013 – 9/27/2013 

  

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

    Brackett Secondary has been incredibly busy over the past month. We are coming to 

the end of the six weeks so many teachers are working on six weeks testing and students 

are preparing for those tests. The Tigerettes have bi-district volleyball Tuesday 

November 5, against Leakey in Utopia. The Tiger football team plays Ozona Friday 

November 8
th

 in Brackettville for a contest that will render the second and 3
rd

 place 

positions out of district. UIL academic training has already began and students are busy 

preparing for upcoming events. After a tough loss in Mason I did find a high note that 

makes me proud of our Students I thought I would share with you if you have not already 

read the email. GO TIGERS  

 

From: Justin and Sherryl Bibb <justin.bibb@gmail.com> 

 

To the Parents, Coaches, Administration, Staff--especially the Bracket Tigers Team:  

 

We were very impressed with the way you as a team conducted yourselves during and 

after the game. As a team, you NEVER gave up and through the night, played with 

intensity and determination. After the game, the way each of you stayed around and 

congratulated the Mason Puncher team was a true class act.  

 

Hold your heads up and the very best of luck as you head into the playoffs.  

 

Justin & Sherryl Bibb  

Mason, Texas 

 

 

 

 


